Ministere

des

Affaires Etrangeres Uslo, June 4, 1947

Dear Sir:

On behalf of the Foreign Minister Mr. Halvard M. Lange
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter to him of May
20th, 1947, and to thank you for your publication entitled
"Roerich Pact and Banner of Peace', f
or

Mr.Lange has asked me also to thank you/the honours
you wished to bestow upon him by inscriblng his name among
the members of your Committee, and to inform you that as a
matter of principle he shall have to decline your kind offer
to have his name added to the list.

Most sincerely yours
For the Minister:

Ivar Lunde
Chief of Division.
Mr. Dudley Fosdick
Chairman of the Roerich Pact and Banner of Peace Committee,
200 West 57th St., New York 19, N. Y.




